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Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise the annual number of individuals, under the age of 18, reported missing over the 

last five years?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 
Figure 1: Reports to police of under 18s being missing and the number of individuals those reports relate 

to  

 

Notes:  

• The above figures include instances where under 18s are missing from a dwelling and a care 

home.   

• There is not an equal distribution of reports amounts the individuals, i.e. a small cohort of under 

18s each year are responsible for a disproportionate number of reports.  

• The figures above for 2023 show data from 01/01/2023 to 31/10/2023.  

 

 


